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To SNPWG Members Date 04 May 2015 

Dear Colleagues, 

Subject: Context Feature set revision 

 
References: SNPWG Letter 01/2015 

 

 

Thank you to the SNPWG members who responded to Letter 01/2015.  

The responses were focussed on the avoidance of the duplication of features in different themes and 
of the addition of missing features. Thus, the check by the Working Group provided valuable input to 
the developer.  

However, it seems that the context feature requires more discussions. Especially, the sharing of 
features between the different themes is a discussion point.  

Thus, the context feature discussion is on the SNPWG19/NIPWG1 agenda as item 9-1 and it is 
planned to provide a full paper which will be discussing context features in detail. 

  

There is no need to respond to this Letter. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Jens Schröder-Fürstenberg, Chairman 
 


